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Thank you for supporting your child with learning the words to our 
songs for the Winter Bazaar. We are very proud of all the children as 
these songs are in addition to the Christmas carols and songs that 
will be sung at the Christmas carol concert on Tuesday 12th 
December, so they really have worked very hard! 
 
Just another reminder of the arrangements: The Winter Bazaar takes 
place on Thursday 7th December after school. We are hoping that 
most children will be attending anyway with their parents/carers. The 
plan is that the children will be met after school as normal to enjoy 
the Bazaar with you but we would like them to meet us in the school 
hall at 4.30pm ready to sing a few songs. Children can bring a Santa 
hat or other festive headgear to wear during the performance. It 
should last no more than 15 minutes.  Your child can then continue to 
enjoy the Bazaar with you afterwards. 
 
For homework this week, we would like the children to complete the 
attached Christmas word search. If they are feeling particularly 
adventurous, they could then design one of their own using different 
Christmas/seasonal words for a friend to complete in school. 
This will be the last homework activity of the term. Times table 
teasing will take place for the final time for this term next Friday 8th 
December and will then resume on the first Friday back after the 
holiday (January 12th 2018) 
 
Outdoor P.E. will continue to take place every Thursday throughout 
the year. We were very pleased to see so many children in warmer 
outdoor wear yesterday as the weather was particularly nippy!  
 
We look forward to seeing many of you at the Bazaar and our 
Christmas concert on the 12th! 
 

Please return homework school by: 8/12/17 



 


